
 

 
Statement of Reasons  

 
 

 

Victoria Road West, Bispham Road and Nutter Road, Cleveleys 

 

 

 

The purpose of these proposals is to: 

Support the improved amenities of Thornton-Cleveleys along Victoria Road West by enhancing 
the pedestrian environment by removing limited waiting parking and encourage vehicles to use 
other routes and park in the Wyre car parks. 

These proposals involve: 

• The removal of limited waiting parking bays 

• Relocating the Disabled Parking bays from Victoria Road West to Bispham Road 

• A new loading bay replacing an existing Taxi Bay 

• A new Bus/Coach drop off point on Nutter Road 

 

 

REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA  

(a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or 
for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising, or 

(c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic 
(including pedestrians), or 

(f) for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs 

 


